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RDSO organised poster making competition on Culture of Integrity for Nation's Prosperity' 
under Vigilance A wareness Campaign-2024 
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As a part of the ongoing Vigilance Awareness Campaign, 2024, in RDSO, Vigilance 
Department organised poster making competition on 05.10.2024 at St. Mary's Convent Inter 

College, RDSO on the theme, Culture of Integrity for Nation's Prosperity'. The theme inspired 
enthusiastic participation from more than 200 students of classes 6 to 8, who shared their thoughts 
by making poster on why integrity is important for nation building. 

No.PR/ Publicity/24/66 

PRESS RELEASE 

Shri Avadhesh Kumar Yadav, Director/Vigilance, Shri Sikandra Singh, AVO, Shri Anand 
Sharma, PO and Shri Jai Gupta, JE of RDSO attended the event and highlighted how important 
integrity is for national development. They encouraged the young participants to dedicate 
themselves to the nation's growth, saying, "A culture of integrity is essential not just for personal 
growth but also for the progres of our society and nation as a whole", Sr. Marina CI, Principal of 

St. Mary's Convent Inter College also motivated the students to excel in their studies and make 
positive contributions to the country. 

To. 

Outstanding participants will be awarded during Vigilance Awareness Week function by 

Director General of RDSO. This event marked RDSO's commitment to promote a culture of 
integrity among the youth. 

The Editor, 

Kindly arrange to publish the above news item along with photograph in your esteemed 

daily newspaper. 

Dt. 05.10.2024 

For Executive Directorl Admin. 
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